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The City of Atlanta/Department of Aviation (DOA) announces availability of the Draft Environmental Assessment (DEA) for a proposed project at Hartsfield-Jackson Atlanta International Airport.  The DEA was prepared in accordance with the National Environmental Policy Act of 1969 (NEPA) and Federal Aviation Administration instructions for implementing NEPA.  The proposed project would provide more aircraft deicing pads that would be used during falling snow and/or icing conditions. The DEA provides an analysis of the potential environmental effects of the proposed project.  

The DOA is inviting public comments on the DEA. Public comments may be submitted in writing to:

Mr. Walter Vinson
Public Program Coordinator
City of Atlanta/Department of Aviation
P.O. Box 20509
Atlanta, Georgia 30320

Comments may also be emailed to EAComments@kbenv.com.  All comments must be submitted by January 8, 2020.  For further information please contact Walter Vinson (telephone 404-382-2327 or email Walter.Vinson@ATL.com). 

The DEA may be downloaded by clicking on the file name below:

South Deicing ATL

